CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

November 3, 2020

There are no birthdays today.

Attention Seniors: Check your emails for an important notification from the yearbook staff. If you did not receive this email, then you have submitted an accepted senior picture.

Attention students who have been trained for Peer to Peer or the LINKS Program by Mrs. Dasen. We are looking for participants for this school year's Peer to Peer Group. We will be meeting once a month after school. If you are interested in being involved, please see Mrs. Toney or Mrs. Ebenhoeh in the media center for a permission slip. Our first meeting is scheduled for November 11th after school from 2:45-3:30pm.

On November 19th there will be a Virtual Visit with **Northwood University** from 9:00am-9:40am. Anyone that may be interested in this meeting please come sign up on the signup sheet that will be located on the counter in the guidance office. There is also a pre-recorded virtual visit with **Kettering University** that is available for students interested in more information. If interested please come sign up on the signup sheet that will be located on the counter in the guidance office.

Any girl interested in playing high school basketball, the first practice is next Monday from 4:45pm to 7:00pm.

The girls varsity basketball team is looking for 2-3 boys who would be interested in being a member of the boys practice squad. If you are interested, leave your contact information in the office. Coach Birchmeier will be in contact with you.